
May 12, 2015 

Wallace Grade School 
District 195 Wallace Warrior  

Tuesday Letter 

Tuesday, May 12 
Spring Concert @1:30 
 

Wednesday, May 13 
Preschool to Walsh Park 
 

Thursday, May 14 
1st to Bloomington Children’s 
Museum  8:40-3:00pm 
 

Friday, May 15 
Mrs. Maguire's Preschool        
Graduation @10am 
Mrs. Levine and Mrs. Gustafson’s 
student to Buffalo Rock 
 

Monday, May 18 
8th Grade Awards @2:30 
 

Tuesday, May 19 
8th to Washington D.C. 
 

Wednesday, May 20 
3rd to Rockford Discovery Center 
8:40—3:00 
 

Thursday, May 21  
Kindergarten to Niabi Zoo 
8:40—3:00 
 

Friday, May 22 
8th return from Washington D.C. 
Mrs. Hettel’s Preschool Graduation 
@9:00am & 1:30pm 
 

Monday, May 25—NO SCHOOL 
 

Tuesday, May 26 
Board Meeting 6:00 
8th Grade Graduation 7:30 
 

Thursday, May 28 
2nd to Brookfield Zoo 
8:45—4:00, will need ride home 
DARE Graduation @10:10 
 

Friday, May 29 
ADA walk 2:00 
 
 

Monday, June 1 
Field Day, 2:30 dismissal 
 

Tuesday, June 2 
K-3 awards @9:00,  
4-7 awards @10:30, Report Cards,  
1:30 Dismissal

2015-2016 Registration Packets were sent home.   

All information and payment is requested 
back by May 15th.  Students entering preschool, 
kindergarten and sixth grade need to have a current 
physical with immunizations up to date on record 
and turned in prior to beginning school. Please see 
the Immunization Requirement Informational 
sheet included in your packet for the changes to 

all K-8 students for 2015-2016.    

2015 Graduation will be Tuesday, May 26 at 7:30 

2015-2016 Registration Packets were sent home. 

Paperwork and payment due back by May 15th.  

2015-2016 Kindergarten Registration: 
If you have not registered your            
Kindergarten student yet, please call 
Wallace Grade School at 433-2986       

Kindergarten Requirements: 

1. Child must be 5 years of age on or 
before September 1st  

2. Must have a birth certificate 

3. Physical exam, including all          
immunizations are required by the 1st 
day of school 

4. Must have a lead screening test and 
an eye exam 

5. Dental exam is required by May 15th 

There are immunization clinics in the 
area. If you have any question regarding 
immunizations, call the LaSalle County 
Health Department at 433-3366.   

Lunch Fees:   

Please note that lunch balances must 
be paid in full prior to the end of the 
year.  Students in 8th grade with     
outstanding balances will not be      
allowed to attend the Washington D.C. 
trip or participate in graduation       
activities.  Fees not paid will be due 
with 2015-2016 registration fees.     
Balances can be checked online at 

www.teacherease.com 

 

All library books are 

due back soon! 

8th graders by May 15 

K-7 the week of May 29 



 

• ACADEMIC TEAM 

Congratulations to Coach Bill Keene and the         
Academic Team on their Regional Championship and 
a great season. Thank you Coach Keene for all of 
your time and effort.  
 

• TRACK 

Congratulations to the Wallace track team on a fine 
season. A big thank you to Coach Brad and Devyn 
Wignes for all their hard work! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO MARGARET SPIKA 
on qualifying for the State Track Meet in the 7th 
grade girl’s long jump.  

Margaret will compete in Peoria on Friday, May 
15th. Good luck Margaret! 

 

The WAC Awards Banquet/Dance is on   

Sunday, May 17, 2015 from 5:30pm-8pm. 

We would like to thank Amber Bartlett, Mary 
Affrunti, Rhonda Dillon, and Jenny Vogel for 

their work this year as WAC officers!  

Our students benefited so much from all of their 

time and dedication to our programs.  

Wallace Warrior Extra-Curricular Info: 
Wallace Grade School 

District 195 

Superintendent Mike Matteson 
Principal Toby Coates 

 
Phone: 815-433-2986 

Fax: 815-433-2989 
E-mail: tcoates@wallacegs.org 

 
The Wallace School Family learns 

and grows together.   
 

ATTENTION PARENTS: 

This year both 4th & 5th graders are 
singing at   Graduation along with the 
Wallace Band playing. Please mark 
Tuesday, May 26th at 7:30 on your 
calendars! All Band members and 
4th/5th graders singing need to be at 
the school by 7:00  

ADA School Walk:   

Wallace Grade School is proud to be 
once again participating in the  
American Diabetes Association's 
School Walk for Diabetes!  

Following an assembly on Friday, 
May 29th, we will walk together as a school to bring 
awareness to diabetes. We hope everyone will     
support us in our efforts to educate, prevent, and 
cure diabetes! Make sure your child wears tennis 
shoes that day! 

2015-2016 OPEN HOUSE: 

School begins next fall with a 11:30   

dismissal on Tuesday, August 18th.   

Open House will be on Monday 

night August 17th from 6:00—7:00.  

Home room assignments will be           

available that night.   

 

Ten students represented Wallace Grade School at this year’s 
Young Author Conference held at Grand Bear Lodge back on 
May 7th. Great job everyone! 
 

2nd grade: Bella Petty & Ella Koller 
3rd grade: Kiara Kummer & Issy Liebhart 
4th grade: Liam Tipple, Tanner Coglianese, & Trace Roether 
6th grade: Lily Miller & Katasha Lindholm 

7th grade: Keegan Nagle  

Congratulations to Kekoa 
Gross and Rachel Obos for 
their work at the State  

Science Fair in  
Carbondale, Illinois. 


